
Dear Harris,

Thank you for your gift of $500.00 to Michael Klahr Jewish Family Services. Donations to
KJFS helps us to increase our efforts to meet the basic needs of our diverse community.

Our programs are open to all those in Southern Maine who need our help in achieving
stability and safety. We are extremely grateful for your vote of confidence in our ability to help
Michael Klahr Jewish Family Services thrive and grow.

Sincerely,

Jewish Community Alliance of Southern Maine

www.mainejewish.org

Jewish Community Alliance of Southern Maine is a U.S. tax-exempt 501 (c) (3) organization.
Your contribution was received on 04/10/2020.
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